

OHD MEETING – June 14, 2022

Jen opened the meeting at 7:15pm

ROLL CALL: Lisa Walker-Present, Dave Merwin- present, John Herbert-Present, Mac MacDuffie ABSENT, Jennifer Hoyt- Present

PRESENT: Brett Walker . Melissa Lesniak, Jim Hoyt, Derek Allard

APPROVAL OF MEETING MINUTES: John moved that we accept the minutes from May. Lisa seconded, all agreed, motion passed.

OLD/UNFINISHED BUSINESS:

Cornhole. will be where they were last year in the drive way on either side. Will start after vendors have cleared out. Brennan was not at this meeting. He sent an email saying he will start advertising in July .

Jen booked the DJ that we had last year. Do we want to have them for longer this year? Decided that we will have them from 12 to 3pm or we can keep until 5pm .

Brett got 100 less buttons than last year. Totally \$113

Parade update - Lisa will get music to pipe for parade. Denise will lead the kids.

6 vendor spots still open.

Explorers will be doing coffee for OHD.

Brett will make connections to have the write up done so we may have a large one printed for the Sandwich Board.

Jen will get schedule to Brett so he can get the board created.

Dave said SHS will start collecting white elephant items on July 21st and every Saturday.

NEXT MEETING DATE: July 12 at 7:15pm,

ADJOURNMENT: Jen motioned that we close the meeting at 7:55 p.m., John seconded. All agreed.

Respectfully submitted

Lisa Walker

OHD Secretary